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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Congratulations to our new Parent Governor 

As you know we have held an election for a Parent Governor, and would like to thank everyone who voted during the election. The long 
wait has come to an end; we are delighted to announce that our new Parent Governor is Mr Shaba Ali!  

“I’ve lived in Plaistow for over 30 years, attended Curwen in the 90s and still have very fond memories of my time, my daughter, family, 
friends attend the school. I worked for 10 years as a charity fundraiser, now a carer for the elderly. I plan outcomes of council funding of 
25k with the community neighbourhood’s team and Councillor Joy Laguda. I work closely with Mayor Rokshana on various projects and 
sit on council resident’s boards and forums. I’m passionate about the wellbeing of our community, I regularly holds BBQs, litter pick and 

street parties and volunteer to feed the homeless”  

We would like to thank all of our candidates for their applications.   

Congratulations Mr Ali, welcome to Curwen’s Local Advisory Board! 

Breakfast Club and 6 o’clock Club 

We would like to remind you that our breakfast and 6 o’clock clubs are running. Breakfast club is 7:45am-8:30am daily and costs 70p. 
There is no need to book in advance, however, if you wish to this can be done on School Money . For 6 o’clock club you need to com-
plete a contract which can be collected from the main office. The charge is £9 per day and must be booked by MIDDAY the Friday be-

fore. All payments are made via School Money.  

Please contact the office if you require any further information.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to thank all of you that have downloaded Studybugs and are using this to read the information we send out and to con-
tact us. We hope you are finding it a helpful way to keep in touch with us. 

As you will be aware, this week was the first time that we have had to close one of our bubbles. We would like to thank all of you for 
your support with this, and a massive well done to the children who have been managing to log into Zoom for online learning (and a big 
well done to their teacher!). Please look out for information about how we will be managing our home learning for children having to 
isolate, as we will be sending this out next week. As we are sure you appreciate this is very new to us all, so please do bear with us 
through the inevitable technical issues which we are sure will come!  

A few parents have spoken to me this week about their children’s hands becoming dry due to hand washing. As I’m sure you under-
stand, we have to ensure children are regularly washing their hands throughout the day. If your child would benefit from it, please send 
them in with a tube of hand cream. We recommend that this is some kind of emollient-based cream, or is unperfumed to avoid further 
irritation to their skin. This can then be left in school and your child can apply themselves as or when they need it.  

You may have seen Mr Harris’ message this week requesting parents and carers to wear face coverings when coming to drop off and/
or collect their children. This is due to us trying to keep everyone safe with the rising numbers of cases currently. We have also had a 
few complaints from parents about physical distancing, so please ensure you attempt to keep 2m between you and other families 
whenever possible. 

We wish you a lovely weekend, 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 



 

AM— Roman                                   PM— Alia  

RDR— Bihista                                  RM— Antonia 

RF— Mia                                           RS— Mihran     

1K— Jonelle                            1C— Kai   

1M— Amara                                    1D— Isha   

2L— Anastasia                                 2B— Nafis    

2R— Grace                                       2M— Eliza  

3B— Nico                                         3G— Kurtney    

3H— Maryam                                  3L— L’rya    

4C— Gareth                                     4N— Kyle     

4B— Jazzaria                                   4A— Saibah  

5C— Aisha                                       5B— Mariyah      

5W— Lorena                                   5L— Ella  

6I— Rohan                                       6K—Benyamin               

6U— Luna                                        6B— Tazwar      

LST1— Gurjeet                                ST2— Aziz      

Pupil of the Week 

PE Timetable 

Sadly, children will not have the possibility to change from 
their uniform into their PE kit at school. Children need to 
arrive at school wearing their PE kit and not their regular 

uniform on their PE day.  

Monday—  YEAR 4                         Wednesday— YEAR 5                                               
Tuesday—   YEAR 1 & YEAR 3       Thursday—  YEAR 6 

Friday— YEAR 2 

 5L achieved 99% attendance 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

This week’s fixtures Last week’s results   

 

 

Last week we have launched a brand new 
tournament to help children become more 
fluent in their times tables using ‘TT Rock-

star’. As part of a new initiative, the 
‘Curwen’s TT league’ will bring all the clas-
ses together to learn their times tables in a 

fun and competitive environment.  

So that you don’t feel left out, we will in-
form you of the latest results and fixtures 
on our weekly newsletters. Good luck!    


